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18 March 2020 

Memorandum To; 

TRA Member Organisations, 

Affiliated Clubs and Members, 

 

Dear All, 

 

Subject:  Statement – CANCELLATION OF 2020 TRA NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the 2020 Target Rifle Australia National Championships has been cancelled 

 

The board of directors has made this reluctant decision based on advice received in the last 24 hours 

concerning the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and after consultation with the organising committee of the host 

member organisation, NSWSARAI.  

 

As stated in previous correspondence, the situation that has arisen was unforeseen by Target Rifle Australia 

Ltd. 

 

The health and well-being of Target Rifle Australia members, officials, volunteers, staff and all stakeholders is 

always Target Rifle Australia’s highest consideration when scheduling events in Australia and the decision to 

cancel the 2020 TRA National Championships has been made with this in mind. 

 

Target Rifle Australia Ltd. will fully refund any nomination fees already paid for everyone who has entered the 

2020 TRA Nationals. To arrange a refund of entry fees, please contact the Secretary 2020 TRA National 

Championships Organising Committee, Mrs Sandra Maranik, via email: sandra95@ozemail.com.au    

 

The Board of Directors of Target Rifle Australia extends its sincere apologies to all members intending to 

participate in the 2020 TRA National Championships and thanks everyone for their understanding at this 

unprecedented and difficult time. 

 

If you have any questions, or need any other information in relation to this matter, please contact the TRA 

Executive Officer (contact details below) or the secretary of the 2020 TRA National Championships Organising 

Committee, Sandra Maranik, (email: sandra95@ozemail.com.au ) 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Richard Toye 

Executive Officer  

Target Rifle Australia 
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